From: Craig Basher
Sent: Friday, 1 June 2018 5:55 PM
To: David Pearks <David.Pearks@nzta.govt.nz>; Kevin Anderson <Kevin.Anderson@nzta.govt.nz>

Subject: RE: ORS Proposed Changes for the short term
Hi David/Kevin

| met with Itree on Wednesday to discuss ORS and have also reviewed the feedback we received from RTF some
time ago.

The ORS issues that need to be discussed from a systems perspective, broken down under the three ORS
components (CoF, RiD and Offences) and reporting/notifications, are as follows:

CoF

CoF increasingly less accurate as measure of operator performance as pre CoF has increased % pass rate. Still
important as measuring CoF improves CoF pass rates

Look to lower % of ORS rating for CoFs




Cheers
Craighb
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